
PUBLIC WORKS 
AT WORK 
Check out what your local Wenatchee Public 

Works Department is up to.   

“Give light and people will find the way.” –Ella 
Baker 

Have you been curious about what is  
happening on Springwater Avenue to the west of 
Western Avenues this summer?  A LOT has 
been happening and we have some details 
about this project and what it will look like when 
it’s all wrapped up.   

 
This $4M Street Improvement Project is partially 
grant funded by the Transportation Improvement 
Board (TIB).  The project includes: 

• Pavement widening 

• Dedicated bike lanes in both direc-
tions 

• Street Lighting 

• Curbs and Sidewalks 

• Storm drainage improvements. 

 

 
The additional sidewalk and 

bike lanes will connect with the 
existing sidewalks along  

Western Ave and create a  
continuous pedestrian access 

between the Wenatchee  
Foothills and the Valley North 

shopping center to the 
east.  These additional  

improvements continue to  
expand the City’s routes of  

multimodal travel throughout 
this neighborhood  The project 
is anticipated to be complete by 

the end of 2023. 

 

 
 

Thank you for reading and if you have any questions about this 
project or other work the City of Wenatchee Public Works  
Department is up to please visit our website at 
www.wenatcheewa.gov or call us at (509) 888-3200. 


